
ROLAND TOWNSHIP 

REORGANIZATION MEETING - MARCH 21, 2023 

 

 
The March 21, 2023, Roland Township Board Reorganization Meeting was called to order by Clerk Glenore 
Gross at 8:00 pm after the close of the Annual Meeting at the Quilt Inn, with Supervisors Mike Hall, Michael 
Sivertson, Vern Jacobson and John Warberg attending. David Thompson was absent. Clerk called for 
nominations for chairman, vice chairman, road overseers. 
 
MOTION by John to nominate Vern Jacobson as Chairman.  
 
MOTION by Vern to nominate Mike Hall as Chairman, 2nd by Michael S.  
Mike said he would like the opportunity to step in as chairman and has ideas for moving forward. John 
withdrew his nomination of Vern for chairman and nominated Vern as Vice Chairman. Both nominations 
approved. 
  
Board agreed to keep the same road overseers - David T/Rural and Mike H/Cabin roads.  
 
Board agreed to continue meeting the 2nd Mondays each month. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Glenore Gross, Clerk 
 
 
 


